
Our ref: 23/0681/TPO
Contact: Graham Wilson

Email: graham_wilson@n-kesteven.gov.uk

Louise Allenby
Lincolnshire Tree Services Ltd
Jim's Yard
Bully Hill Top
Toalby
LN8 6JA
Sent via email to address provided on application

12th June 2023

Application of Proposed Works to Tree/s Subject to Tree Preservation Order
Tree Preservation Order: 
Description of works: G1 Oaks - End weight reduction of approximately 2m to second 
growth points up to 50mm diameter. Limbs and branches on various trees 
overhanging.
G2 Oaks - 3x Oaks to prune back by approximately 2.5m to reduce end weights. Keep 
flowing lines back to second growth points.
Location: Gibson Green, Witham St Hughs, Lincoln, Lincolnshire, LN6 9GA

Dear Louise Allenby,

I acknowledge receipt of your application of the proposed works outlined above validated on 
12.06.2023.

It is the policy of NKDC to give the local Parish Council an opportunity to comment on your 
proposal. We will write to your local Parish Council asking their comments to be returned 
within 3 weeks & any comments will be carefully considered.

The District Council’s Tree Officer will also visit the site to assess your proposal.

If we do not give you our decision by 07.08.2023 (8 weeks from the date validated) or and 
longer period agreed with us in writing, you can appeal to the Secretary of State for the 
Environment, Transport & the regions by writing to the addresses below. You do not have to 
appeal after this date. We will continue to consider your application & issue a decision as 
soon as possible. If you disagree with our decision, you will still be able to appeal.

The Environment Team
Planning Inspectorate
Room 4/04, Kite Wing
Temple Quay House
2 The Square
Bristol
BS1 6PN

Continued overleaf…



Email:- treeandhedgeappeals@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Fax:- 01173726241
Phone:- 01173726382

If you would like any further information about this letter or our procedures, please contact 
me.

Yours sincerely

 

Graham Wilson
Tree Officer
Development, Economic and Cultural Services

mailto:treeandhedgeappeals@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

